
Exploring Options for Affordable TTC Fares for Post-Secondary Students   Page 1 of 1 

For Action 

 

City Council Transmittal – Member Motion Item 10.7  
Exploring Options for Affordable Toronto Transit 
Commission Fares for Post-Secondary Students 

Date:    October 24, 2019 
To:   TTC Board 

From:   Head of Commission Services  

Summary 

Transmittal letter from the City Clerk confirming that City Council on October 2 and 3, 
2019, adopted the subject item and has forwarded a copy of City Council’s decision to 
the Toronto Transit Commission Board for consideration.   

Recommendations 

It is recommended that the TTC Board consider City Council’s decision, as follows:    

1. That the TTC Board explore options for discounted post-secondary student single-
fare and monthly passes that take into account Provincial changes to university and 
college fee systems, and report back in the 2020 Budget process on revisions to the 
system. 

Signature 

 
 
 
 
Kevin Lee 
Head of Commission Services 

Attachments 

Attachment 1 – City Council Transmittal – Member Motion Item 10.7 
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